
  

 

  

The Summer Term here at South Ascot Village School is in full swing and the weeks 
are racing by. We have many events to share and many more to look forward to.

The school white and blue to celebrate the King’s 

Coronation.   

We also took part in the ‘Coronation Run’ on Friday 21st 

April 2023 alongside St Francis Primary School. It was a 

great event and was enjoyed by all that took part. 

 



 You should have received a link via Parentmail to purchase your child’s class 
photo. The basic photograph is £8.25, but there are other purchase options too. 
These orders are made directly with the photography company, Tempest.  

 Please make sure your details (email and mobile number) for ParentMail are up to date 

and that you can receive ParentMail on your devices. This application is the main 

platform for school to home communication.  Please contact the office if you’re are 

experiencing and difficulties or to share any new details. 

Chocolate Week is upon us once again! The Year 6 pupils are 

designing, making and marketing their own chocolate products. 

These delicious creations will be sold on Friday 19th May 2023 at 

break-time. Prices start from 20p and all profits will be donated 

to charity.  

The pupils of Year 5 enjoyed a successful week at PGL, Weymouth. The children 

successfully negotiated all the challenges that they were met with and showed 

great resilience and determination 

whilst doing so.   

  

  

 



Our school summer fair is going to take place on Friday 7th July 2023 from 2pm to 

5pm – put the date in your diary for some summer fun!  

We are planning to hold our Sports Morning of Thursday 13th July 2023 from 

9:30am until 11:30am. All pupils will be taking part in this event. We do hope you 

will be able to join us on the school field and cheer on all the children.

We break for half-term on Friday 26th May 2023. Children return to school on 

Monday 5th June 2023 (This is no longer an INSET day).  

Our Summer term INSET day is now on Monday 26th June 2023. 

 

Miss Kate Rimell 

 


